
File No. 21-0477 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE AND CATEGORICAL EXEMPTIONS and TRADE, TRAVEL, AND 
TOURISM COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) 
contract with EMS Bruel & Kjaer, Inc., d.b.a. Envirosuite, Inc. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 
1. ADOPT the determination by the Board of Airport Commissioners (BOAC) that the 

proposed action is administratively and categorically exempt under the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) in accordance with Article II, Section 2.f and 
Article III, Class 2 (3) of the Los Angeles City CEQA Guidelines. 
 

2. APPROVE the LAWA contract with EMS Bruel & Kjaer, Inc., d.b.a. Envirosuite, Inc., 
for the replacement of the existing Noise and Operations Monitoring System at Los 
Angeles International (LAX) and Van Nuys Airport, and ongoing system 
maintenance services, for a total cost not to exceed $7,725,732, and for a term of 
five years with two three-year extension options. 
 

3. CONCUR with the action taken by the BOAC on April 1, 2021, by Resolution No. 
27237, authorizing the Chief Executive Officer, LAWA, to execute the contract with 
EMS Bruel & Kjaer, Inc., d.b.a. Envirosuite, Inc. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The BOAC reports that this action will not impact the General 
Fund. 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – JUNE 28, 2021 
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – JUNE 23, 2021) 
 
SUMMARY 
 
In a report to BOAC dated April 1, 2021, LAWA requests authority to execute a contract 
with EMS Briiel & Kjr, Inc., to replace the existing Noise and Operations Monitoring 
System at LAX and Van Nuys Airport. The existing system has reached its end-of-life 
cycle and will require replacement to ensure a proper functioning. Staff uses this system 
to measure aircraft noise levels, monitor and enforce noise abatement programs, 
investigate and respond to noise comments, and produce noise reports and contour 
maps, in accordance with California Code of Regulations, Title 21, Airport Noise 
Standards requirements. Following the issuance and evaluation of a Request for 
Proposals in 2020, LAWA selected EMS Briiel & Kjr, Inc., for the contact award. 
 
 
 



 
 
On April 1, 2021, BOAC approved the LAWA contract with EMS Briiel & Kjr, Inc. 
 
At its meeting held May 11, 2021, the Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee 
recommended that Council approve the proposed contract award, as recommended by 
BOAC. 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BUSCAINO:  YES 
BONIN:  YES 
LEE:   YES 
jaw 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS - 
 


